
 

Friday 3rd April                                   

 

Message from Mrs Marshall 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Children, 

 

Just checking in to say hello and to make sure you’re all okay.  

 

Children, I hope you are managing to tackle some of the work 

that has been set by your wonderful teachers. It is important to 

try and keep a regular routine if possible, this helps with a 

structure to the day and keeps your minds active. Don’t forget 

to keep mobile either in the garden or by watching something 

like Joe Wicks with his daily workouts. 

More importantly I hope you’re enjoying some 

quality time with your family, helping around the 

house, playing games or watching movies 

together, with popcorn of course!  

 

Make sure you all stay safe, remember to keep 

washing your hands and I look forward to seeing 

you all again soon. 

 

from Mrs Marshall 

 

 

 

 

 

 


